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The Ambassador Piyush Srivastava, along with the Embassy Consular 

Team and our panel lawyers interacted with around 50 Indian community 

members regarding their urgent/long pending consular and labour grievances 

at the Open House organised by the Embassy on 26 August 2022 between 

10:00 hrs to 12:00 hrs. Heads and Representatives of Indian associations 

including ICRF, World NRI Council, BKS and IHRC were also present. 

Ambassador expressed happiness at the overwhelming participation of 

Indian community members at the Flag Hoisting Ceremony and the evening 

Reception organized by the Embassy, as well as in the events organized by our 

community organizations to celebrate 75th anniversary of India’s Independence.  

On this momentous occasion, Ambassador also visited the MCSC WLL 

Labour camp and interacted with more than 800 Indian workers and the 

company management. The Embassy officers visited Jau jail wherein they 

interacted with the inmates and distributed sweets & snacks on the occasion of 

Independence Day. 



Ambassador expressed his gratitude to the local government authorities 

including Ministry of Labour, Labour Market Regularity Authority (LMRA) and 

Immigration authorities, as well as appreciated Indian associations and 

volunteers for their continued support and assistance in resolving a number of 

issues concerning our community members. 

The case of salary issues pertaining to the workers of ASILON 

Contracting and Magnum Ship Care Company were also successfully 

resolved with the intervention of Embassy and also the support of Local 

authorities. Around 21 workers of the above said company were 

benefitted. 

Ambassador informed the community members that many of the families 

of the deceased received death compensation with the intervention of the 

Embassy. He also informed that around 16 jail inmates were provided financial 

assistance through ICWF for issuing Emergency certificates and one inmate 

was facilitated with air passage. 

It was a productive interactive session. Ambassador thanked all the 

Indian associations and community members for their active participation in 

the open house.  
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